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A Pragmatic Guide to Real Options
2014-12-29

aimed at practitioners with no prior expertise in the subject this book helps
readers build basic real options models to aid in decision making providing a
pragmatic and informative approach the authors introduce basic probability
theories before putting these theories into a real world context

A Pragmatic Guide to Competency
2011-04

competency is the ability of an individual to perform their working activities
competencies should be based on roles rather than on job descriptions this book
shows how to assess competency in practical and effective ways to deliver
productive organisations essential reading for it managers and directors
consultants and team leaders

Highly Productive Remote Work: A Pragmatic Guide
2020-03-23

welcome to the age of remote work technology gave you and me the opportunity of
a lifetime no more commuting no more time wasting no more annoying meetings
this collection of articles shows you how to be highly productive no matter
where you work you can work from home your bedroom hotel room bedroom guest
room or any other private space into your primary workspace remote work leads
to better output higher work satisfaction and more free time but remote work is
not easy it requires a system when you work at home you re your own boss that
means you must adopt a work first mindset in this best of collection i ve
handpicked my best articles that show you how to 1 form the mindset you need to
get things done from home 2 improve your productivity with proven techniques 3
manage and improve yourself when you adopt the ideas strategies and habits that
i share in this collection you can take on any work related challenge that life
throws at you you no longer wish that you had a perfect office or the best
resources in the world you will be highly productive with what you have
wherever you are

Marketing Research
2003-01-01

this expanded second edition shows how effective and accurate modelling can
deliver a more complete understanding of a business by applying the visual
modelling techniques described here it is possible to map an entire business
using the unified modelling language uml jon holt covers all aspects of the bpm
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process including analysis specification measurement and documentation new
chapters deal with the presentation of process information enterprise
architecture and business tools

A Pragmatic Guide to Business Process Modelling
2009

competency is the ability of an individual to perform their working activities
competencies should be based on roles rather than on job descriptions this book
shows how to assess competency in practical and effective ways to deliver
productive organisations essential reading for it managers and directors
consultants and team leaders

A Pragmatic Guide to Competency
2011-04-14

strategic planning a pragmatic guide strategic planning a pragmatic guide
delivers a beginning to end model and process for strategic planning for
executive teams strategic planning a pragmatic guide is a book derived from the
observations and real world experiences of its authors it is born of two very
different but ultimately converging perspectives on business strategy
development and strategic planning namely that of a professional business and
technology strategy consultant who has served numerous fortune 500 companies a
corporate strategic planning executive who has led internal strategic planning
and implementation efforts in two fortune 500 companies this pragmatic guide
provides a framework for strategic planning that is designed to achieve
alignment among stakeholders while helping executive teams create and implement
difference making business strategies strategies that are built to win
supported by data financially sound grounded in the practical realities of
business realistically actionable here are just a few of the questions
addressed and answered in strategic planning a pragmatic guide issues what are
the perplexing problems with strategic planning why do many executives lack
confidence in their organization s strategic plans what are the reasons why
many strategic plans fail what are the distinctions between visioning strategic
planning and budgeting approach what are the most overlooked yet critical
aspects of strategic planning what should a beginning to end planning process
look like and accomplish if it is to succeed what are the critical questions to
ask and answer at each major stage of strategic planning what are the essential
elements of a successful balanced business model context how are strategic
plans affected by the idiosyncrasies of the organization how do we honestly and
accurately assesses where we are and where we need to go what are the critical
organizational contexts in which strategic planning must be done how can a
vision and strategic plans be developed that the entire executive team will
embrace and support how are strategic priorities best decided and organized
execution why is it so difficult to successfully implement strategic plans what
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are the fundamental secrets to strategic plan execution and accountability how
should a strategic plan s impact be monitored and measured what does it take to
lead a successful strategic planning team and effort these are but a sample of
the many valuable and insightful questions asked debated and addressed by the
authors in the text it is their hope that the reader will ask and find answers
to many other vital questions and engage in dialogue with the authors along the
way to this end each chapter ends with a set of questions that the authors
suggest the reader consider before moving on to the next chapter when done in
earnest the reader s responses may be used as way to stimulate strategic
conversations among executive teams this book will help you evaluate the
efficacy of strategic planning efforts and outcomes in your own organization

Strategic Planning - a Pragmatic Guide
2016-02-16

as humans we get to choose what we believe and who we want to be this book is a
ruthlessly pragmatic guide to creating your own answers to life s biggest
questions each of this book s four chapters covers one of the most important
questions a person must ask themselves what is the purpose of my life how can i
best realize the purpose of my life who do i want to be how do i want other
people to think of me rather than give you answers to these questions this
guide provides a framework that helps you develop your own answers while
equipping you with the neuroscientific tools necessary to transform yourself
into whomever you choose to be if you are looking for a light read that will
make you feel good about yourself this isn t the book for you if you want to
take the time to think hard take full ownership of the person you have allowed
yourself to become and permanently transform yourself into the best iteration
of that person then you have found your book

The Pragmatist's Guide to Life
1918-02-13

we need effective leaders today more than ever before in fact the root cause
behind failed businesses and failed governments is usually either a lack of
leadership or the presence of destructive or ineffective leadership in this
collection of dissertations on topics relevant to effective leadership youll be
challenged to think along the way youll learn how to discover and clarify your
mission vision and values learn how to handle difficult people and situations
improve the performance of your people and teams and communicate with coworkers
customers and colleagues youll also learn about the leadershp continuum and its
gradations and how to find the action behavior or decision that balances as
best as possible benefits with costs balance is getting something just right
however since the world is always changing the sweet spot is always changing
too what was in balance yesterday may not be today like riding a bicycle we
constantly need to monitor our positions and make adjustments to compensate for
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curves and bumps in the road make sound decisions build better teams
communicate more effectively be appropriately flexible and be appropriately
strong with the lessons examples and insights in balanced leadership

Balanced Leadership
2021-08-17

the human brain is the most complex object in the known universe the field of
neuroscience has made remarkable strides in recent years in understanding
aspects of the brain yet we still struggle with seemingly fundamental questions
about how the brain works what lessons can we learn from neuroscience s
successes and failures what kinds of questions can neuroscience answer and what
will remain out of reach in the brain in context the bioethicist jonathan d
moreno and the neuroscientist jay schulkin provide an accessible and thought
provoking account of the evolution of neuroscience and the neuroscience of
evolution they emphasize that the brain is not an isolated organ it extends
into every part of the body and every aspect of human life understanding the
brain requires studying the environmental biological chemical genetic and
social factors that continue to shape it moreno and schulkin describe today s
transformative devices theories and methods including technologies like fmri
and optogenetics as well as massive whole brain activity maps and the attempt
to create a digital simulation of the brain they show how theorizing about the
brain and experimenting with it often go hand in hand and they raise cautions
about unintended consequences of technological interventions the brain in
context is a stimulating and even handed assessment of the scope and limits of
what we know about how we think

A Pragmatic Guide to Consumer Behavior
1993-08-01

knowledge management is real it s practical tangible and measurable km adds
another dimension to organizational navigation that allows us to reach beyond
our boundaries to inspire innovation performance and organizational growth the
frid factor will take you beyond the theory of knowledge and provide you a
framework you can use to deliver a practical km program this book is for
managers directors and those required to codify the intellectual assets of your
organization

The Brain in Context
2019-11-26

need to learn how to wrap your head around git but don t need a lot of hand
holding grab this book if you re new to git not to the world of programming git
tasks displayed on two page spreads provide all the context you need without
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the extra fluff

The Frid Factor
2002-06-01

appropriate for students and practitioners alike this book teaches readers how
to perform assessments on patients in the absence of the instruments and
assistants that many standard procedures assume

Pragmatic Guide to Git
2010-11-15

are your meetings a waste of time get productive we ve all had those moments of
wondering about the point of meetings people wander off topic take over tune
out perhaps you have run some workshops but want some ideas about how to deal
with specific situations in today s fast moving business environment you need
to make the most of people s time energy and knowledge this book is aimed at
people in organisations who have limited time and budget to achieve their
objectives who need to be inclusive and consultative yet efficient it provides
pragmatic advice of immediate use to both novice and experienced facilitator it
can be read end to end or dipped into depending on your need the book is packed
full of advice and techniques to help you prepare for run and follow up on
facilitated workshops not only is the process described but there is advice for
dealing with problems along the way notably managing behaviour that can kill
productivity and collaboration there is a focus on planning the workshop and
setting out the agenda a set of sample agendas covering a wide range of project
scenarios is included with the advice in this book gleaned from twenty years of
experience in industry and consulting you can pre empt problems and be well on
the way to saving time and achieving usable outcomes that will accelerate your
projects

A Pragmatic Guide to Advertising
1992-01-01

this text focuses on competency and how to assess it in practical and effective
ways to deliver productive organisations

Psychological Assessment in Clinical Practice
2005-07-05

selling a business is a once in a lifetime task most owners are not prepared
for it they lack experience and emotions hinder their judgments buyers can take
advantage of a neophyte who in his lifetime may sell one or two companies says
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michael mintz former owner of a medical instrument company he is one of 57
former owners who sold their businesses for 2 million to 100 million who pass
on tips based on their experiences how to sell your business and get what you
want tells dozens of instructive stories about preparation brokers lawyers
leveraged buyouts pricing negotiations and enduring the buyer s investigation
there are so many aspects nuances you are just not prepared for it unless you
have done it before says jack parlog former owner of a graphic products company
this book identifies pitfalls and suggests step by step strategies to protect
the seller suggests how to react when the buyer lowers the price details how to
gather business intelligence online

Magic Demystified
1984-02

seven languages in seven weeks presents a meaningful exploration of seven
languages within a single book rather than serve as a complete reference or
installation guide the book hits what s essential and unique about each
language

How to Run Facilitated Workshops
2016-12-11

organization redesign exercises consume enormous time resources and energy and
yet they so often get stuck midway or fail to deliver the aspired benefits this
groundbreaking book offers a comprehensive guide enabling executives and their
teams to have nuanced and in depth discussions about substantive design choices
once these choices are clear the teams can confidently initiate the change
process the book brings together the building blocks of organization design
thinking into a logical flow it offers a high quality framework with each
building block broken down into specific design questions for each of the five
categories of design variables architecture processes culture people and
technology the book enables executives to discover and weigh up a variety of
situation specific design alternatives the book steers clear of academic
abstractions simplistic formulaic solutions flavor of the year debates and
misleading anecdotes from today s superstar firms it is written for smart
executives at mainstream companies who realize that organization design choices
are contextual and influenced by their company s specific history the book
presents a pragmatic framework that guides managers in search of a conclusive
and efficient organization design process it is relevant to c suite executives
and directors as well as senior and middle managers internal project leaders
and organization design consultants

A Pragmatic Guide to Competency and Assessment
2011
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this the best selling introduction to neuro linguistic programming nlp written
in an informal and entertaining style this book will intorduce the reader to a
remarkable new approach to the study of human communications and therapeutic
change managers sales people consultants therapists parents educators anyone
interested in or involved with influential communications and personal change
will benefit from reading this unusual book

How to Sell Your Business-- and Get what You Want!
1998

with the rapidly growing demand for mental health care there is a need for
efficient and effective psychological treatment options low intensity
psychological therapy has become well established in the england improving
access to psychological therapies iapt programme as a beneficial and versatile
treatment option for mild moderate symptoms of depression and anxiety a
pragmatic guide to low intensity psychological therapy care in high volume
provides a guide to low intensity psychological therapy from the perspective of
the low intensity practitioner this book describes the low intensity role as
part of a multi disciplinary approach to psychological care the authors use a
series of case vignettes personal experience and current literature to help
navigate the context of the role and its potential for ethical and safe
expansion offers a practitioner perspective on the efficacy research of low
intensity psychological interventions in adult populations with a focus on
working with diversity aims to support low intensity practitioners in
developing competency within the role with a focus on reflective practice
supervision and personal wellbeing includes case vignettes and examples to
explore the real world implementation of low intensity interventions in group
and individual settings including the management of long term physical health
conditions explores the benefits and pitfalls of the current role of the low
intensity psychological practitioner within the iapt programme discusses the
expansion of the low intensity psychological practice to international regions

Seven Languages in Seven Weeks
2010

different rules new competition and changing structures in business all
generate new approaches to management these new approaches create an immediate
problem for managers as they need to know how to apply the more exciting ideas
and how to find out which ones are sound tried and tested business practices
this book looks at some of the innovative techniques now being used to manage
businesses in today s rapidly changing marketplace it looks at where the ideas
come from how useful they are and whether they have any application in the real
world of business
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The Organization Design Guide
2023-12-22

design websites faster than ever using sass the most mature and popular css
meta language code the right way in sass with short clear examples of commonly
used tasks in an easy to follow modular format this ultimate guide to using
sass written by its creator is updated and expanded with all the new features
found in sass 3 4 back cover

Agile Web Development with Rails: A Pragmatic Guide
(Pragmatic Programmers)
2006

focusing exclusively on the unique challenges of video game testing you ll
discover how modern game companies create test plans and strategies for large
and complex games and learn the foolproof techniques and processes created for
and used by real world game teams packed with expert advice and real life
examples you ll find this book invaluable if you want to improve your own or
your team s feature test plans and catch more bugs it s also a great guide for
testers looking to move into a test writing role inside you ll find all the
know how you ll need to own the end to end test strategy for game features
including identifying what should be tested for each game feature designing
tests with clear instructions for effective test execution how to approach
testing for a range of common game features a toolbox of test planning
techniques to guide the test planning process all equipping you to organise and
communicate your plans within any project team complete with practical examples
working templates and industry tales from real projects modern game testing
assumes no prior knowledge of the subject tackling each area with logical easy
to follow steps by the end of the book you ll have a sufficiently broad and
deep knowledge to be able to write test plans for all the most common game
features

Building Positive Organisations
2015

provides information on javascript covering such topics as dom events timers
mashups forms and ajax

Magic of NLP Demystified
1990-01-01

history will one day look upon the movement to affirm the personhood of unborn
children in the same way we now look upon the abolition of slavery and the end
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of the holocaust dan becker has been a reliable and principled voice for the
unborn his book advancing personhood for the most vulnerable among us is like a
sound of the trumpet that will reverberate throughout time the holocaust of the
unborn is the darkest chapter in american history and dan becker s book is a
call to turn the page and restore a culture of life it is a must read mathew d
staverdean and professor of lawliberty university school of law

A Pragmatic Guide to Low Intensity Psychological
Therapy
2023-05-17

as humans we get to choose what we believe and who we want to be this book is a
ruthlessly pragmatic guide to creating your own answers to life s biggest
questions each of this book s four chapters covers one of the most important
questions a person must ask themselves what is the purpose of my life how can i
best realize the purpose of my life who do i want to be how do i want other
people to think of me rather than give you answers to these questions this
guide provides a framework that helps you develop your own answers while
equipping you with the neuroscientific tools necessary to transform yourself
into whomever you choose to be if you are looking for a light read that will
make you feel good about yourself this isn t the book for you if you want to
take the time to think hard take full ownership of the person you have allowed
yourself to become and permanently transform yourself into the best iteration
of that person then you have found your book

Innovative Management
1993

securing cloud services a pragmatic guide gives an overview of security
architecture processes and explains how they may be used to derive an
appropriate set of security controls to manage the risks associated with
working in the cloud the book introduces the concepts of cloud computing and
the associated security threats explains key security architectures and how
they can be applied to cloud services and covers security considerations for
the different cloud service models iaas infrastructure as a service paas
platform as a service saas software as a service and faas function as a service
cloud computing represents a major change to the it services landscape but it
also introduces changes to the risk landscape which need to be understood and
addressed the flexibility of cloud computing does not come without compromise
or risk security remains a major concern for cios chief information officers
considering a move to cloud based services this book gives organisations
pragmatic guidance on how to achieve consistent and cohesive security across
their it services regardless of whether those services are hosted on premises
on cloud services or using a combination of both this guidance in securing
cloud services a pragmatic guide is provided through the application of a
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security reference model to the different cloud delivery models iaas paas and
saas and also considers the changes in approach required to work securely with
the newer faas model part 1 introduces the concepts embodied within cloud
computing describes the associated security threats and lists some of the
leading industry initiatives dedicated to improving the security of cloud
services part 2 introduces security architecture concepts and a conceptual
security reference model this model is then applied to the different cloud
service models to show how the conceptual security services within the
reference model can be delivered for each cloud service model this book will
help organisations looking to implement cloud services aimed at the enterprise
such as amazon services microsoft azure google cloud platform and salesforce
and to do so in a risk managed manner it is aimed at business decision makers
senior it stakeholders enterprise architects information security professionals
manage the risks associated with cloud computing buy this book today

Pragmatic Guide to Sass 3
2016

curious about how you can experience god without having to leave sanity behind
in this short no nonsense book world religions specialist denis poisson gets
straight to the point giving you simple techniques by which anyone can
encounter the divine without taboos or leaps of faith the methods shown here
are the same methods that have been used by religions for millennia only they
have been stripped of their obscure symbolic language and mystique while their
simple beautiful biological and psychological origins are exposed in a way that
anyone can understand now you too can have a religious experience without the
religion in seven simple accessible steps that anyone can follow regardless of
what you believe or don t

Modern Game Testing: A Pragmatic Guide to Test
Planning and Strategy
2022-08-31

this book is designed to help business owners prepare and sell their business
for a premium price rob details the do s and don ts of selling a business he
also exposes the myths and identifies the many pitfalls that lie ahead for
owner managers apply the principles contained in this book and you could easily
double or triple the sale value of your business

Pragmatic Guide to JavaScript
2010

nothing impacts your mood and quality of life more than social media are you
getting what you want out of life algorithms determine what you see online
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mathematic formulas written with one goal in mind making you stay online for as
long as possible why do we use social media if you are like me you want to get
updates from friends and loved ones find new movies music books and anything
else worth finding stay on top of the news that matters to you does that sound
about right the bad news is that you are going to have to fight to get what you
want social media is your loudmouthed friend who controls the conversation are
you talking about the things that interest you the things that lift you up the
things that make you the person you want to be or is your social media time a
never ending barrage of tragedy and bad news is it full of meaningless cat
pictures and pithy memes are you missing out on life changing connections with
people who inspire you this is no accident it s science the good news is now
you can take control take a free look inside and see how people are taking
their sanity and contentment back life is too short to waste on other people s
content invest more of your time and energy into yourself get active in your
own rescue this book shows you how to put your priorities first be a good
social media friend overcome the hysteria and negativity spend your times on
things that matter outgrow the influence of tech companies learn to love social
media again praise for finding yourself in the age of social media an excellent
reminder that facebook can sometimes be a wonderful tool but is always a
horrible master carter dives into the ways in which you are a product not a
customer and offers personal growth opportunities you could be pursuing in lieu
of social network scrolling clicking i talked with my friend on the phone last
night and we are both doing a social media cleanse

Personhood
2011

this book is a reality based guide for modern projects you ll learn how to
recognize your project s potholes and ruts and determine the best way to fix
problems without causing more problems your project can t fail that s a lot of
pressure on you and yet you don t want to buy into any one specific process
methodology or lifecycle your project is different it doesn t fit into those
neat descriptions manage it will show you how to beg borrow and steal from the
best methodologies to fit your particular project it will help you find what
works best for you and not for some mythological project that doesn t even
exist before you know it your project will be on track and headed to a
successful conclusion

The Pragmatist's Guide to Life
2018-02-04

this book facilitates a systematic comprehension of internal workings of
corporate governance in practice facets of this multidisciplinary constantly
evolving field are discussed and interrelationships among them are explained to
provide insights on how certain precepts come into play for various roles in
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governance this book pragmatically explains and illustrates with a view to
integrate to keep the scope achievable the emphasis is placed on the u s based
companies where possible differences in governance around the world are
identified three rich sources of knowledge help shape the message of this book
existing paradigms personal experience in governance and research on issues and
challenges of governance features permits a holistic view of the complex
corporate governance landscape discusses and generously illustrates the
practice of corporate governance aids understanding of issues and challenges of
corporate governance identifies ways to advance the value of one s role in
corporate governance teaches how to avoid crucial mistakes that compromise the
value of one s contribution in the governance process if you are a professional
accountant securities lawyer economist financial analyst auditor executive
entrepreneur or an investor you will find the book helpful in understanding the
entire landscape of governance fairly quickly those already involved in the
governance arena may find the book refreshing and may use it to coach others
this book can serve as a reference book in any offering of a course at any
academic level

Securing Cloud Services
2020-03-27

How to Experience God Without Religion
2011-08-06

Getting Goosebumps
2015

The 11 Commandments and 7 Cardinal Sins
2016-11-29

Modern Game Testing
2022

Finding Yourself in the Age of Social Media
2018-01-15
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Manage It!
2007-06-07

Corporate Governance
2020-03-27

Pragmatic Guide to Bartering
2000-01-01
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